
Sinead Fox 

HR Administrator 

ByrneWallace 

88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2 

T: +353 1 6915228 

sfox@byrnewallace.com 

 

Ms Fox,  

My name is Neringa Juodkunaite and I am currently pursuing a Master's Degree in 

International and European Business Law at Trinity College, Dublin. I would like to apply for 

the opportunity to participate in your Summer Internship Programme.  

I have a keen interest in the forces that shape the commercial environment, which initially 

motivated me to pursue an undergraduate degree in Economics, Politics and Law, at Dublin 

City University. I specialised in Law and achieved a First Class Honours in my degree. I 

believe these over-arching disciplines are married in the corporate law realm and knowledge 

of the economic, political and legal spheres of the international and domestic commercial 

environments is a prerequisite to having a comprehensive understanding of the clients’ 

business needs, which in turn ensures efficient and effective client service. 

The diverse range of clients and unrelenting standards of excellence, as evidenced by the 

Lexcel Award, is what attracted me to complete a summer internship at ByrneWallace as it 

would expose me to an exciting company with brilliant, dedicated people, guaranteeing an 

enlightening and challenging work experience. 

Moving to Ireland and spending a year abroad in Berlin, studying Business Administration, 

Economics and Law, during my undergraduate degree, demonstrates my ability to adapt and 

succeed in new and challenging environments.  As a result of these experiences, I speak a 

number of languages and can easily communicate with people from various backgrounds. 

These skills give me an advantage at my part-time jobs, both waitressing and providing piano 

lessons, where I also developed excellent customer service skills. In pursuit of my degrees I 

developed presentation, research and writing skills, whilst cultivating my ability to think 

critically, which allows me to objectively analyse and solve legal problems. I have further 

developed these skills as a volunteer at the Ballymun Community Law Centre while 

interpreting and implementing the Governance Code. I also applied my teamwork skills 

while drafting policies, and later presenting and negotiating them with the Board of 

Directors. It is my strong work ethic, knowledge and enthusiasm that I would be pleased to 

bring to the summer internship position at ByrneWallace.  

I look forward to further discussing my qualifications, which are presented in my resume, 

and demonstrating how I would be a perfect fit for the summer internship at ByrneWallace. 

Thank you for considering my application. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
Neringa Juodkunaite 

mailto:sfox@byrnewallace.com
mailto:sfox@byrnewallace.com

